Report on 2011 BSA Risk study group conference meeting
12 April 2011 at City University.

The conference was attended by 53 delegates. Of these two gave key note addresses and fourteen
delivered papers in streamed afternoon sessions.

At end of the conference ended with a BSA Risk study group meeting at 4.30
Attendance BSA members: Jo Warner, Paul Godin, Christine McCourt, Jacqueline Davies

Non members supporters: Bob Heyman, Lisa Reynolds, Dinah Morley

1. Election of study group convener
Jo Warner Lead Convener
Jacqueline Davies Convener
Chris McCourt Expressed an interest
Bob Heyman Offered continued support

2. Proposal of activity for the group next year.

a. Proposed stream at next year’s BSA conference (Leeds, Spring
2012) Ask for support from Yorkshire/Leeds based associates. Speak to Judith
Mudd about possibility of a stream. Find out theme of 2012 conference and link
stream to that theme.

b. Consider implications of European popularity and possibly an
international forum. Use Leeds conference to set up 2013, possibly as an
international event. Aiming at something which is applied, for the hands on/front
line practitioners who manage risk.

C. Consider Quayside venue for a future meeting of the Risk Group
(holds 40 people)
3. Any Other Business
a. Vote of thanks to conveners of the conference this year. A

successful and popular event.



